
Sacramento Blues Society 
Dedicated to Preserving and Promoting Blues Music as an Art Form 

P.O. Box 60580, Sacramento, CA 95860 sacblues.org 

 

SPONSORSHIP 

Sponsor Level: Bronze 

Annual Contribution: $250 

Term: One year 

Visibility Benefits: 

1. Subscription to printed edition of Blue Notes newsletter published six 
 times per year. 

2. Company listing, including name and website, in each issue of Blue 
 Notes. 

3. Company name and logo on our website with link to your website. 

4. Two tickets to our annual celebration, “The Membership Party”. 

5. Quarterly promotional mentions on our social media, Facebook and 
Twitter. 

The Sacramento Blues Society is a 501C3 charitable organization. All 
contributions are tax deductible to the extent allowed by the IRS. 

Make check payable to The Sacramento Blues Society. 

Contact: Sally Katen, sacblues@sacblues.org 916 201-0877 

 

 
Sacramento Blues Society  
A Non-Profit  
501(c) (3) Organization 
Federal Tax ID Number: 
68-0281687 

P.O. Box 60580 
Sacramento, CA 95860 
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Sacramento Blues Society 
Board of Directors: 

Sally Katen 
President  

Barbara Katen 
Vice-President 

Jim Coats 
Secretary 

Renee Erickson Sullivan 
Treasurer 

Rex Smith 
Parliamentarian 

Cari Chenkin 
Director & Newsletter Editor 

Lynette Shumway 
Director & Volunteer Chairwoman 

Julio Covington 
Director 

Marcel Smith 
Director  

Rick Snyder 
Director & BITS Chairman 

Linda McShane 
Membership 

Mindy Giles 
Events & PR, Webmaster 

 

 

 

Keepin’ the Blues 
Alive, One Student at 
a Time 


